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DARLA SMITH Recognized as National Caregiver Award Nominee 
 

 

ComForCare Henderson is proud to announce that the Home Care Association of America 
(HCAOA) is recognizing our very own Darla Smith as a finalist for the 2022 Caregiver of the Year 
Award.  

 

Darla Smith is among the top 13 home caregivers, selected from hundreds of nominations from 
across the country. This national program recognizes the top caregivers who provide care and 
services at home, such as assistance with bathing, dressing, and medication reminders, to 
seniors and people with disabilities.  

 

“We are so proud to have Darla as a member of our ComForCare family.  Our mission is to 
provide the highest standards of quality, compassionate and safe home care and Darla is the 
best of the best when it comes to helping seniors live their best life possible” said Alan Hughes, 
Owner of the local ComForCare franchise serving the Las Vegas valley. 

 

“We are so proud that Darla Smith is a finalist for this award. We received countless stories of 
dedication, compassion, and love, but Darla stood out from the rest,” said HCAOA CEO Vicki 
Hoak.  

 

“Caregiving is tough. It requires a special kind of empathy that not all people are lucky enough 
to possess,” Hoak added. “This award is just one way we can lift up our caregivers, who are a 
vital lifeline to the clients they serve at home. It is a pleasure to recognize those who go above 
and beyond with a song, a surprise outing, or a client’s favorite meal to ensure they are cared 
for.”  

 

Congratulations to all of the 2022 Caregiver of the Year Award finalists and THANK YOU to the 
best of the best – our caregivers here at ComForCare Henderson.   

 

The overall winner will be announced at HCAOA’s annual Leadership Conference in Orlando on 
September 18, and will receive a $1,000 cash prize, an all-expenses paid trip to attend the 
HCAOA conference and recognition in front of HCAOA’s membership.  


